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ABOVE: EXCITEMENT AS WE ENTER THE BEAUTIFUL AND MAGICAL TIME OF CHRISTMAS  

DECEMBER 2017 

Dear Parents 

  

It is indeed an honour for us to publish a special Christmas 

Edition of our school newsletter. The highlight of the edition is 

of course our Christmas Charity Fair held on Friday 8 

December at school. 

  

Expressing our great appreciation to all families, 

students, staff, donors, visitors and friends, we are 

happy to announce the great success of this annual 

event once again! The proceeds of the Christmas 

Charity Fair fundraiser will be donated to Operation 

Smile (http://www.operationsmile.org.vn/  for more 

information on the great work they do for children 

across Vietnam). 

  

Enjoy the photos as we wish our students, parents, staff 

and friends a most beautiful Christmas shared in peace 

and blessings for the new year.  
 

  

Warmest regards 

     Dudley Schroeder
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Christmas Charity Fair 2017 

 

On Friday, the 8th of December 2017, we celebrated our annual Christmas Charity Fair, where all the proceeds go 

to a very worthy cause -  Operation Smile – to help those less fortunate than ourselves. Christmas is a time for 

giving and we seek to foster the spirit of charity in all of our students; to always be aware of those less fortunate 

than ourselves and nurture a spirit of community in them.  

 

With this in mind, we had a lot of fun collecting this money and making sure that everyone had a good time at the 

event. It kicked off at 6pm with lots of excitement as students took to the stage to dance and sing. There were many 

games and fun activities and everyone had a wonderful 

time. Below, we have included 

some of our favourite photos 

from the evening.   
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